TELEPHONE : SWANSEA 3860.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
Letricheux Buildings, Adelaide Street,

Swansea, .. Tthe March, 1936.

Reference

B R

Dear Sir,

We have to acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 6th.
instant in regard to the Formal Investigation into the loss of
the steamer "VARDULIA", and have to inform you that Mr. Cheetham,
Principal S:;;g;gﬁﬁfbr the Bristol Channel Ports, wkll be
consulted in respect of any assistance which may be required
during the absence of Mr. Sellex and Mr. Paton whilet attending
to give evidence at the Investigation.

We are, Dear §ir,

Yours faithfully,

/
Z

pro The Surveyors.

The Secretary,
LONDON.







